
 

Live Streaming At Northwood 
All sermons at NPC are available on our website at 
www.northwoodpc.org under the “Watch Live” tab. From there you 
can watch our 9:30 & 11:00 services live on Sundays or click on 
“Archives” to find previous weeks’ services.  

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals and bulletins are located in white binders 
within the racks outside of the main sanctuary double doors. If 
you need assistance locating one of these, please ask an Usher. 

            Nursery Care Available 
Infants and toddlers are provided care in our excellent  
nursery during the entire Worship Service and during 
the Sunday School hour. 

            Children’s Bulletins 
Children’s Bulletins for ages 3-6  and for ages 7-12  

are available in the Narthex. 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater
NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:30 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

               Restrooms 
Restrooms are located in the hallway across from the 

kitchen. Hand Sanitizers are conveniently located at each 

exit.  

Presbyterian Women  
May 1st is the Presbyterian Women Birthday Luncheon.  The new offi-
cers of PW will be installed and we will share a potluck lunch after-
wards.  The Service will begin at 11:30 in the Sanctuary and the potluck 
lunch will follow the service in room 5 & 7. We will also honor the PW 
members who are celebrating their 90th birthday this year.  It’s a fun 
event, so please plan to attend! 

Welcome, Cindy Huffman! 
Cindy Huffman is a Resting Elder at Northwood. She has been a 
member of Northwood for 8 years, singing in the adult choir and VIP 
at the ignite service as well as playing in the Jubilation handbell 
choir. She is a member of the PW and Esther-Elizabeth Circle. She 
leads a Bible study here at Northwood and enjoys teaching, learning 
as much as her students learn. Cindy is married to Tom Huffman, the 
Associate Music Director and Organist here at Northwood. They have 
3 children, 3 grandchildren and 4 great-grandchildren. Cindy's 
mother, Doris Croasmun, also a member of Northwood, is in rehab at 
Manor Care of Dunedin. 

Welcome Barbara Booth-Jarmon! 
The Rev. Dr. Barbara Booth-Jarmon is the Pastor at Florida Presbyte-
rian Homes in Lakeland. A native of the Northern Jersey Shore, she 
was a teacher of the deaf in NJ and Wisconsin, an author of 
Mandy, a children's fiction book.  She has been a Church School 
teacher, Bible study leader and a full time mother.  She was called to 
Princeton Theological Seminary where she earned her M Div. and 
ThM in Pastoral Care.  She earned her DMin at Drew University 
Theological School in a concentration of Christian Spirituality of 
Older Adults.  She is married to Dr. Jack Jarmon who has been 
a university teacher and is currently an author of three books in the 
area of Homeland and Cyber Security.   They were married over 15 
years ago and have three grown children in Florida and NJ.  They 
share a love of their Australian Shepherds, and have joy and renewal 
by walking, reading, traveling and watching nature on the lake and 
woodlands behind their home.  

ANNOUNCEMENTS– April 22, 2018 
 

                 WELCOME GUESTS! 
We invite you to participate in the many opportunities 

here for you.  If you are interested in membership or simply learn-
ing more about our church, please join us May 20th for our Discov-
ering Northwood Class at 10:45 to noon in Room 4 of the Christian 
Education Building.  Our Pastor, Chris Curvin, will share with 
you about ways to be involved at Northwood! 

Loyal to His 
Church 

http://www.northwoodpc.org


    Youth Ministry 
 

 
This Week in the Life of Our Youth: 
Sunday, April 22:           9:30AM                  Sunday School  
Sunday, April 22:          5-6:30PM              Youth Group 
Sunday, April 22:          10:30              Youth VBS Meeting (rm 12) 
Wednesday, April 25:           6:15-7:30 PM         H.S. Bible Study  
Friday, April 27:                     7-10:00 PM  Game Night  
 
Upcoming Deadlines: 
 VBS Applications-April 22 
 Youth Leadership Applications-May 6 
 1st Summer Trip Payments-May 6 
 
We are also in need of adult volunteers to help out in June for the youth 
game nights which are held on Friday nights from 7-10:30 pm here at 
Northwood .  If this is something that you might be interested in, 
please contact Vanessa Celotto at youthdiretor@northwoodpc.org.   
Thanks! 
 Shine On! 

Kid’s Corner Preschool Registration 
Registration for current students, siblings, and for the general public is 
open for the 2018-2019 school year!  You may stop in the  preschool of-
fice and  pick up your registration forms anytime during preschool 
hours, 9:00 a.m.-2:30 p.m. If you are interested in a tour of the school, 
please contact Angie Surowiec at  727-723-7679 or email her at  
schooldirector@northwoodpc.org. 

Children’s Ministry 
                                                            
                   Vacation Bible School– June 4-8 

Ahoy!!  Shipwrecked Vacation Bible School registration and  
information is now available on our website under the children’s 

ministry section. Please register on our website at 
www.northwoodpc.org.  We are also in need of leaders and  
volunteers. If you are able and willing to teach, work in the 

kitchen, or help with crafts, please contact Justine. 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

Justine Ruisz, Director of Children’s Ministry 
                                     Childrensministry@northwoodpc.org      
                                          796-8090/ Cell– 727-641-8140 

NORTHWOOD SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION TIME 
NPC members who are high school seniors, college/vocational 
students or grad students are encouraged to pick up guidelines/
applications from Emily Cantin, online, or in the church office 
now.  Applications must be received by June 1, 2018.  Applicants 
need to be involved in the life of the church (either here or at col-
lege/Seminary).  This scholarship can only be received twice.  We 
give thanks to the Bakers, Gordons, Wrights and others whose 
generosity to Northwood was reflected in their last will and testa-
ment.  Scholarship funds come from interest earned from the fol-
lowing: (1) The Fred and Kay Baker Scholarship Fund, (2) The Wal-
ter and Catherine Gordon Educational Endowment, (3) Clarence 
and Florence Wright Scholarship Fund, (4) Monies received from 
other sources. 

Attention Graduating Seniors 
Attention all graduates, please submit your graduation picture, 
a short write up of your accomplishments and plans after 
graduation. This information can be dropped off in the office or 
e-mailed to  communications@northwoodpc.org. 

Youth Fundraiser 
There are approximately 200 envelopes on the youth bulletin board 
that were decorated by a member of our ministry. Each have a 
number that correlates to a dollar amount. If you are interested in 
donating, please take an envelope with a dollar amount you feel 
comfortable with and please return the envelope (sealed with your 
donation inside) to the main office Monday-Friday between 9-3pm 
or to the youth at the fundraising table during all three services 
today and next Sunday. Cash or checks made out to Northwood 
Presbyterian Church with “Youth” in the memo are ac-
cepted.  Your donation will be used to help fund our summer mis-
sion trips. Thank you for your support!  

mailto:schooldirector@northwoodpc.org

